
From: DANIEL O KELLY <kelly000@comcast.net> 
Sent: 29 May 2025 10:31
To: Joseph Rizk <jrizk@viennatwpgc.gov>
Subject: House on 2036 Farrand dr.

Joseph A. Rizk 
  
Writing in regard to the house on 2036 Farrand dr, First I would like to thank you for 
taking the garage down in 2019, but the house is still standing. we been patient it been 
empty for six years. The roof caving in the back. when the wind blows hard we get 
debris in our yard. We see animals going in and out of the house. People keep asking 
us what they are going to do about that house. IT very hard to keep our neighborhood 
up with that house next store. 
  
                                                                                    Thank you 
                                                                                    Daniel O'Kelly 
                                                                              phone  810 397 6022  
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